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Payment to Van Buren Township for services: 
• Since 1992 the DDA has provided annual payment to Van Buren Township for the following services:

• Accounting and Payroll

• Treasurer

• IT {Technology)

• Building & Grounds

• Assessment Roll Maintenance for the Van Buren Township DDA

• The DDA also covers a proportionate amount of the annual cost of Fringe Benefits related to the employees 

providing those services.

• In 2022, the amount the DDA will pay Van Buren Township for services and the fringe benefits associated:
$7,004.00 

$6,367.00 

$6,747.00 

$26,269.00 

$17,176.00 

$7,500.00 

• Accounting / Payroll Services

• Treasurer Services

• IT Services

• Building & Grounds Services

• Assessment Roll Maintenance Services

• Communications/Graphics

• Fringe Benefits for the above $17, 179.00 

• 2022 PAYMENT TO VBT FOR SERVICES = $88,242.00











The Van Buren Township Downtown Development Authority 
   will continue our mission to promote purposeful economic development 

through marketing, conducting business recruitment/retention activities 

and identifying potential projects/ amenities within the ODA district. 


